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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of the upcoming Year 10 Parents’ Evening which will take 
place in person on Thursday 8th February 3:30 – 6:30 pm. 
 
This is an ideal opportunity for you to discuss your child’s learning with their subject 
teachers and find further ways to support your child’s progress as they settle into 
their first year of Key Stage 4 education. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support.  Should you require any additional assistance, 
do not hesitate to get in touch with the school office: on 01922 710257, or by email:  
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Ms L Draycott 
CEO – Matrix Academy Trust 
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